
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Silver Lonnen and Reedsmouth Place Variation) Order 2020 
 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
 
Concerns have been raised regarding vehicles parking too close to the junction of 
Silver Lonnen with Reedsmouth Place. This parking creates visibility problems for 
all road users, which is a potential road safety hazard.  
 
To alleviate the problems and improve visibility at the junction, it is proposed to 
introduce a short section of double yellow line restrictions (No Waiting At Any Time) 
at both sides of the junction.  
 
 


